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OI18	Issues	Call	for	Abstracts
Technologists	seeking	to	describe	a	new	development,	scientists	or	engineers	wishing	to
share	a	new	application	or	users	of	ocean	data	wanting	to	share	their	specific	needs	are
invited	to	submit	an	abstract	to	the	Oceanology	International	2018	technical	conference
programme.	The	deadline	for	submissions	is	15	September	2017.

The	descriptions	for	each	track	(summary	below)	and	submission	guidelines	are	on	the	OI
website.	Potential	participants	who	have	any	questions	about	the	above	technical	tracks
and	how	they	can	get	involved	as	a	speaker,	chair	or	contributor,	are	requested	to	contact
Ellen	Burgess.

The	topics	for	submission	are:

Unmanned	Vehicles	and	Vessels
Hydrography,	Geophysics	and	Geotechnics
Navigation	&	Positioning
Underwater	Imaging	&	Metrology
Ocean	Observation	&	Sensing
Ocean	Information	&	Communications	Technology
Monitoring	Structural	Integrity
Delivery	Efficiencies	Across	the	Offshore	Oil	&	Gas	Life	Cycle
Marine	Renewables
Aquaculture
Delivering	Information	&	Data	Needs	for	Coastal	Engineering

	

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/oi18-issued-a-call-for-abstracts
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